
FACEBOOK: MEMBERS ONLY



SHOW PROMOTIONS

“Guess what?? 
Dad says we can 

put on a show 
in the barn!”



CORE STATEMENT



EYE-CATCHING FLYER

• Local event calendars and bulletin boards

• On your public home page
• In emails from chorus members to their friends
• On Facebook, NextDoor and other social media 

channels

• In emails to other men’s and women’s choruses within 
a 1-hour drive of the venue – see the Region 25 
website for addresses and contact info for women’s 
choruses

• In emails to music educators
• Submit it to Region 25’s events calendar
• Share it with your list of patrons (you have one, right? 

Former members, anyone who supports the chorus, 
buys tickets, or “follows” you)

• Ask the venue to promote it




